Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION OF RECOMMENDATIONS FROM
STUDENT HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL

DATE: November 14, 2006

| have received a request from Rachel Dobbs, SHAC Chairperson, who wishes to present
to the Board of Trustees recommendations from the Student Health Advisory Council. The
request and my response are attached for your information.
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Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis
Superintendent of Schools



